
Dear Nelligan, 
Splendid! Just the thing! You write a nice 

article in the St. Barts Journal which would start the ball. 

I have written to Dr. Funk asking him to get a specific estimate 

of the cost. Then I will form a conmittee of our Historical 

Section and ask for funds. You, Sa.'eed and Funk, with any 

native doctors you may select, will act as a local committee. 

I will bring the mattsr before the College of Physicians and the 

Academy of Meclicine in Paris and have a circular issued in Arabic 

by Margoliouth which can be sent to the Moslem physicians in 

Algiers, India and Egypt. I hope to hear from Funk shortly about 

the estimate. Sa'eed seems a very enthusiastic fellow. 
With kindest greetings and regards, 

December 18 1913 
Dr. Nelligan, 

British Legation, 
Teheran, 

Persia. 
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